Tel., 957-4067 | Email, info@negrilchamber.org

April 16th, 2018

Everton G. Hunter, Chief Executive Officer The National Works Agency Corporate Office 140 Maxfield Avenue Kingston 10

Re: Road Repairs after CCTV Camera Installation

Dear Mr. Hunter:

The Negril Chamber of Commerce (NCC) and the Negril community are grateful to all parties involved in the installation of the CCTV cameras in Negril. However, it would have been much more advantageous had the deep trenches that were dug out along the West End Road and Norman Manley Boulevard were repaired immediately after the cameras were installed.

The NCC recently hired a contractor to repair potholes along the mentioned roads and also repaired the trenches cut out for the installation of the CCTV cables.

We do understand that the National Works Agency (NWA) had a budget for repairing the road and would like to discuss with you some form of remuneration for the NCC. Please see attached cost for the repairs of the trenches and I look forward to a positive response. Thank you.

Best regards,

Daniel Grizzle

President, Negril Chamber of Commerce

c.c.: Roger Smith - NWA

Michael Saunderson - NWA